
Hurricane Ian Repairs: Exception to the Noise Reduction Covenant for
Sunday repairs

Effective Only 10/10/2022 – 10/30/2022

Dear RW Residents, 
The RW HOA is initiating a Compassionate, Date-Specific Exception
to our Noise Reduction Covenant for Sunday repairs related to
Hurricane Ian.

This exception is effective only for the following dates: 10/10/2022 –
10/30/2022. After October 30, the noise reduction exception expires
for all Sunday repairs by outside contractors.

The aftermath of Hurricane Ina in River Wilderness has caused an
extraordinary demand on the supply of extremely busy and often over-
booked contractors available in our area.

These extenuating circumstances are making it difficult, if not
impossible, to complete necessary repairs to prevent even further
damage to our properties.

The Board of Directors of the River Wilderness Association offer this
date-specific Sunday repair option to relieve some of the pressure of
completing Hurricane Ian related repairs to your properties.

Please remember to have all repairs adhere to RW ARC Guidelines
listed at the HOA website under Community Guides, Policies and
Forms.

 



We wish you success in restoring your property.

River Wilderness HOA Board

HOA Website: www.rwhoa.org
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